
Project Information 

Preliminary Subdivision Plat and Planned Development 
 
PLNSUB2021-00848 & PLNPCM2021-00847 
355-365 West 800 North   
LaraDean Townhomes 

What is the request?  
Jarod Hall, representing property owners, is requesting approval for a new townhome development at 
355-365 West 800 North.  The development includes fourteen (14) single-family attached units in two 
separate buildings.  The townhomes are approximately 45 feet in height and are three stories tall.   The 
subject property is approximately 0.44 acres (19,166 square feet) in size and is located in the MU- 
Mixed Use zoning district.   
 
The development involves two different applications:  

• PLNSUB2021-00848 Preliminary Subdivision: The development involves a preliminary plat to 

create the individual single-family attached lots. 

• PLNPCM2021-00847 Planned Development:  The applicant is requesting Planned Development 

approval as twelve (12) of the single-family units will not have public street frontage; to reduce 

the rear yard setback to fifteen feet; and allow balconies to extend three feet seven inches into the 

front yard setback, for both buildings.  

 

What are the next steps? 

The site of the proposed request is within the Capitol Hill Community Council area. Please contact the 

chair(s) of these organizations to determine whether a community council will review this petition and 

when and how that meeting will occur.  The contact information for these groups is as follows:  

David Scheer, Chair     801-910-0920       dscheer7854@gmail.com        council@chnc-slc.org 
 

• Planning Staff is reviewing the application against the Planned Development standards of the 

code (21A.55.050) and the general zoning requirements, including, but not limited to, the 

applicable Corridor Commercial zoning regulations (21A.26.050).  

• The Planning Division is in the process of obtaining public comments on this project to help 

identify concerns and issues from the public.  

• Notice has been sent to the Chairperson of the recognized community organization for this area. 

• Following the 45-day public comment period, the proposal will be scheduled for a public hearing 

before the Planning Commission. 

• During and following this comment period, the Planning Division will evaluate the proposal 
against the applicable zoning standards, taking into consideration public comments as they relate 

to the standards, and develop a recommendation for the Planning Commission.  

• The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing and make a decision on the submitted 

proposal. 

• The public hearing has not yet been scheduled. Public notices will be sent to property owners and 

residents within 300 feet of the proposal when that has been scheduled 
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Where can I get more information? 
The application packet is a public record and available for download. To access this information: 

1. Go to the https://citizenportal.slcgov.com/Citizen/Welcome 

2. Click “Planning Check or Research Petitions”  

3. Type the petition number PLNSUB2021-00848 or PLNPCM2021-00847 

4. Click on “Record Info”  

5. Select “Attachments” from the drop-down menu to see the submitted plans.  

If you have any questions or comments regarding this proposal, please contact: 

Diana Martinez, Principal Planner 
Diana.martinez@slcgov.com 
385-395-9030 
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Project Site Plan 
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